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Modification Letter 

 
 
 
10/30/2007 
 
Motorola, Inc.,  
1475 West Shure Dr, 
Arlington Heights, IL, 60004 
 
RE:    Certification Application 
FCC ID: PHX-CPE25300 
 
 
Please be advised that the following information is a list of modifications that will be 
included in the production process for the above-referenced equipment. 
 
The printed circuit board(s) have been updated to include all design changes in effect at the 
time of regulatory compliance testing. The schematics and bill of materials associated with 
this filing reflect any updated design changes. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Tim Blom 
Motorola, Inc. 

 
 


